
Rotary News & Notes  
Announcements: 
 

Thanksgiving 
 

To everyone in the Oshkosh 

Southwest Rotary Club – have a 

happy and safe Thanksgiving 

holiday!  

 

Think Tank 

 
We will look to hold another 

Think Tank session at 4 p.m. on 

December 4 at Bar 430. Since so 

many good ideas came out of the 

first session, and we are 

expecting lots of participating in 

the December edition, we are 

going to attempt to host monthly 

“happy hours” with a focus on 

brainstorming the first Thursday 

of each month at Bar 430. Stay 

tuned for specific dates and 

times. Thanks to all who 

participated and those who are 

planning on attending next week.  

 

Vocational Corner 
 

To better know our fellow 

Rotarians (and what they do 

professionally) Vocational 

Service is looking for club 

members to spend five minutes 

addressing the club at an 

upcoming meeting on their own 

careers. If you are interested 

please reach out to either Terry 

Chier or Dan Buttke.  

 

Or next vocational spotlight will 

feature Gail Schwab on Dec. 3.  

 

Food Committee 
 

Rotarians are needed to sit on a 

volunteer committee to discuss 

food options for lunch. Autumn 

Urban is organization the team 

to coordinate suggestions on 

how to make our meals more 

enjoyable. Contact her for more 

details.  

 

New Member Proposals 
 

The following individuals have 

been recommended for 

membership by the Board of 

Directors:  

 

Name: Kelsey Hulet 

Vocation: Resettlement 

Specialist at World Relief 

Proposed by: Autumn Urban 

First Posting 

 

Name: Kim Gordon 

Vocation: Jewelry store owner 

Proposed by: Bill Thimke 

First Posting

Topic:  “Dick Campbell: History of the Lost 

Squadron / P-38 Glacier Girl” 
 

 

2013– 2014 Board 
President: Nicole Peterson 
Pres. Elect: Tom Kloeckner 
Past Pres.: Lori Davis 
Secretary: Jeff Potts                           
Treasurer: Kathy Hanson 
Foundation: Bill Wresch 
Membership: Eben Johnson 
Sgt-at-Arms:       Craig Burnett 
Public Relations: Dawn Benish 
 

Club Service Chairs 

Steve Poeschl & Autumn Urban 

Community Service Chairs 

Todd Slagter & Vicky Redlin  

International Service Chairs 

Mark Stockli & Matt Bakalars   

New Generations 

Patty Shea & Jessica Benesh  
 
Vocational Service Chairs 

Dan Buttke & Terry Chier 

Dist. 6270 
  Dist. Gov.: Mary Beth Seiser 
  Zone-B A.D.G.: Jeffrey Reed 

R.I. President: Gary C.K. Huang 

Calendar of Events 
Upcoming Programs 

  

Dec. 3 
 
Dec. 10  
 
 
Dec. 17 

Exchange Student Gabby 
 
Bethany Lerch:  ESL 
Teacher 
 
 Madrigal Singers 

  

Recurring Events 

3nd Mon. 
(Dec. 15) 

Club Board Meeting 
4:00 – 6:00, Robbins 
 

Other Rotary Events 

 
Dec. 4 
 
Dec. 15 
 
Dec. 16 
 
 
 
 

 
Think Tank at Bar 430 
 
Wrapping Party @ Robbins 
 
Parent Connection Holiday 
Party 
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Parent Connection 

Holiday party 
 

The annual Parent Connection 

Holiday party is coming up and 

we need a number of Rotarians 

to help make this a special 

holiday season for these 

families. Volunteers are needed 

for shopping (contact Amy 

Montgomery or Alicia Meyer); 

we need donations of items for 

the goodie bags (contact Vicky 

Schroeder); volunteers are need 

to help with organizing the 

donation of clothing (contact 

Mary Koch); all Rotarians are 

invited to help wrap all the 

presents on Dec. 15 at Robbins 

(it will also include a social for 

club members); and we are 

always in need of monetary 

donations to help further our 

charitable efforts for families 

associated with the Parent 

Connection. If you have further 

questions please contact Jeff 

Krueger. Thank you in advance 

for your help!  

 

Thank You from 

Roosevelt 
 

Thank you to everyone in the 

club who helped support our 

PAL school Roosevelt 

Elementary. Donations were 

made (and are still being 

accepted) to clothing drive for 

students, including a $1000 

matching donation from an 

anonymous sponsor! And thank 

you for supporting the Roosevelt 

food drive. Together we are 

making a huge difference at our 

PAL School!  

Dancing for Little Stars 
 

The annual Dancing for Little 

Stars fundraiser will be held on 

March 27. If you are interested 

in joining the Southwest Rotary 

Team please contact Nicole 

Peterson. No experience (and 

minimal dancing talent) 

required. This is a fundraiser for 

the Parent Connection.  

 

Save the Date 
 

The annual Rotary District 6270 

conference is mixing up its 

format for 2015. Our district will 

join forces with Rotary districts 

6250 and 6220 for a TRI-CON 

celebrating 100 years of district 

service. The convention will be 

held May 15 to 17, 2015 at the 

Radisson Paper Valley in 

Appleton. Registration details 

will be posted to the District 

6270 website in the coming 

weeks. 

 

The Hub 
 

If you have an announcement for 

The Hub, send it to Jeff Potts at 

Pottse@gmail.com. All Rotary-

related items are eligible for 

publication depending on space. 

Non-Rotary items are also 

welcome and will be published 

if there is room.  If you are 

making an announcement at our 

weekly meeting please also pass 

along that announcement for 

including in future editions of 

The Hub. Deadline for 

submission is noon on Tuesday  

 

 

 

Weekly Invocations 

November   Dick Ames 

Weekly Greeters                                              
 

Nov. 26  Dick Ames & Brad 

Dunn 

 

Dec. 3  Fred Oates & Marcus 

Butts 

 

Dec. 10  Mary Koch 

 

Dec. 17  Megan Kok 

 

The Hub – Info Please! 
hub@oshkoshrotarysouthwest.org 

SW Rotary Website 
OshkoshRotarySouthwest.org 

The District Website 
http://rotary6270.org  

Visit RI’s Website 
http://www.rotary.org 

Have information for The 

HUB?  Submit it no later 

than noon on Tuesday to 

Pottse@gmail.com  

 

Of the things we think, say 

or do: 

1. Is it the truth? 

2. Is it fair to all concerned? 

3. Will it build good will and 

better friendships? 

4. Will it be beneficial to all 

concerned? 

The Four 

Way Test 

 

Of the things we think, say 

or do: 

1. Is it the truth? 

2. Is it fair to all concerned? 

3. Will it build good will and 

better friendships? 

4. Will it be beneficial to all 

concerned? 

The Four 

Way Test 

 

 Volume 44, Issue 21 – November 26, 2014                                             The Hub of Oshkosh Southwest 
Rotary  

Page  P.O. Box 1202, Oshkosh, WI 54903-1202  

mailto:hub@oshkoshrotarysouthwest.org
http://www.oshkoshrotarysouthwest.org/
http://rotary6270.org/
http://www.rotary.org/
mailto:Pottse@gmail.com

